RAISINVILLE TOWNSHIP
OCTOBER 4™, 2016

PRESENT: SUPERVISOR BLANCHETTE, TREASURER MEYER, TRUSTEE HENDERSON, TRUSTEE
WOELMER, CLERK FETTERLY

MINUTES: MOTION by Trustee Woelmer, Supported by Trustee Henderson to approve the
minutes from the September 6 2016 board meetings. Motion Carried

TREASURER REPORT: MOTION by Trustee Henderson, Supported by Clerk Fetterly to
approve the treasurer report. Motion Carried.

BUILDING DEPARTMENT REPORT: There were 39 permits issued for the month of
September. There were 17 building permits, 10 electrical, 11 mechanical and 1 plumbing for a
total fee of $5,848.00

BILLS: MOTION by Trustee Henderson Supported by Treasurer Meyer to approve the bills for
this month. Motion Carried.

OLD BUSINESS: Supervisor Blanchette stated that there will be a new appraisal done on the
Township property that Gabby’s Ladder is looking at because of some non-buildable acres.

NEW BUSINESS:

BLIGHT REPORT:-0-

Dundee Superintendent Edward J Manuszak Il was present to introduce himself to the board
and the township. He shared his 90 day plan for the school and community. The board was very
pleased with his presentation and look forward to working with him if need be.

Chris Kull and Sue Donovan from the Monroe Bicentennial Alliance presented the Township
with a proclamation from the County recognizing the Bicentennial and did a great presentation
on upcoming events for Monroe’s Bicentennial and filled us with great information about
Monroe. MOTION by Trustee Henderson Supported by Trustee Woelmer to approve a
resolution to recognize the Monroe County Bicentennial Alliance Motion Carried.

Trick or Treat night will be October 315 6:30 pm-8:00 pm



Clerk Fetterly presented to the election commission the list of election workers for the
November 8%, 2016 election. MOTION by Treasurer Meyer, Supported by Supervisor
Blanchette to approve the list of workers Motion Carried.

PLANNING COMMISSION: Trustee Woelmer stated that at the September 19t meeting they
discussed Heritage Baptist church’s landscaping and discussed the future plan survey. Next
meeting October 17™, 2016 at 7:00 pm

LMR Trustee Henderson reported on the September 19™ meeting. The new fire rescue truck is a
go ahead, all contributing townships agreed to pay their portion for the new truck. Trustee
Henderson also stated that two cold water suits were donated to the department, and that the
runs and rescues calls were consistent with last years at this time. The next meeting is
November 21%, 2016.

CITIZEN COMMENT TIME: Resident Robert Vajcner thanked the Board for pursuing putting the
new light up at N. Raisinville and N Custer rds. Resident John Delmotte stated that the LMR
open house was great, a very nice event to attend.

ADJOURNMENT: MOTION by Trustee Henderson Supported by Trustee Woelmer to adjourn.
Motion Carried.

Brenda Fetterly
RaisinvilleTownship Clerk



